From: Emma Sloan

To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: Support of the Forest Carbon Initiative Act (FCIA)
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 7:33:00 AM

To Whom it May Concern,

My name is Emma Sloan, | am a native Oregonian, graduate of the Environmental Science Program at
University of Oregon, and my family all work and attend Oregon State University. As residents, students,
and teachers in Oregon, our tax dollars support infrastructure, social services, and your positions. As my
elected representatives, | ask that you represent my view that Oregon can, and should, be part of a global
solution to climate change by providing incentives to support carbon smart forestry.

If you do not act now, you will continue to place your personal financial gain before the livelihood, safety,
and well-being of your constituents. Oregon's natural resource law is outdated, corrupt, unscientific, and

frankly, an embarrassment. We have resources worth protecting, resources that can protect Oregon, and
Oregonians, from climate destruction. Please, do good by the many you are elected to serve, not the few
that fill your humble pocket books.

Sincerely,

Emma Sloan

Emma Sloan
emmasloan3@amail.com
530.386.6148
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